
 

Music Tuition for Year 2 Pupils 

Dear Parents, 

One of our ambitions for our pupils is that they develop their competency as a musician and performer.  As children 

progress into the Junior section, children are offered the opportunity to learn a musical instrument.   

Our Music lessons will operate as follows: 

• Pupils will have the choice of lessons in violin, drums, keyboard, guitar or singing. 

• Pupils will have a weekly lesson with a fully qualified instrumental music teacher. 

• The lessons will last for 30 minutes and will be delivered to groups of 3 during the school day or after school. 

• The charge to parents will be £60 per instrument per term, which is equivalent to £6 per week. 

• Pupils whose parents who are entitled to free school meals will receive this tuition free of charge. 

• The school will hire and provide the instruments for the children to use in school. 

 

Please can you indicate the instrument(s) that you would like your child to learn from September 2020 when they 

progress into the Junior section. 

 

Child’s name:      Class: 

 

Instrument Preference (please tick) 

Violin/viola 
 

 

Drums 
 

 

Keyboard/piano 
 

 

Guitar 
 

 

Singing 
 

 

 

Primary pupils - please can you return your reply slips to your class teacher or Mr Stedman by Monday 23rd March. 

 

If you have any queries or questions about this tuition, then please contact me through 

stedmanm@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk   

Many thanks, 

 

Mr. M. Stedman,    

Head of Primary    

mailto:stedmanm@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk

